
Oroville Civil Service – Oral boards  
Saturday, Nov 14th, 2015 
 
Oral board interviews began at 9am.   
 
Present:  Commissioners Mike Sibley, Joe King and Richard Werner 
Others present:  Lindsey, Bertha Wandler, Doug Nolte, Jack Hughes 
 

Upon completion of Oral Board interviews of 1 lateral and 5 entry-level applicants, the 
commission certified the test results.  Lindsey to send out letters to applicants with their 
scores and ranking on the eligibility list and also provide Chief Hill with results and 
eligibility list, Monday, November 16th, 2015. 

 
As there being no further business, motion by Joe to adjourn the meeting at 2pm, 

second by Mike; motion carried. 
 
 

Approval of Minutes:  ______________________________________ 
    Richard Werner, Chairman 
 
   ______________________________________ 
    Mike Sibley, Vice-Chairman 

 
     ______________________________________ 

    Joe King, Commissioner 
Submitted by: 
Lindsey Acord 


